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NATIONAL PAYMENTS CORPORATION OF INDIA

NPCI1/2016-17/CTS/Circular No.27 June 22, 2016

To,

Member banks participating in all Grids

Reg: Implementation of SFTP at all CHI

Madam / Dear Sir,

Refer to our advisory no NPCI/2016-17/CTS/029 dated April 26, 2016 on enabling secure
communication between CH and CHG using SFTP, Pursuant to 19" CTS steering committee
meeting held on May 18, 2016 it has been decided that all CHI direct banks should implement
SFTP gateway in their CHIs before August 31, 2016.

All the member banks are advised to take a note of the same and ensure implementation.
For any clarification please write to ctschennaisupport@npci.org.in

T and Regards,

VP & Head Operations - CTS & NACH

Encl : Circular NPCI/2016-2017/CTS/029 dated April 26, 2016
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